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0ifig an Aire
Office of the Minister
I October, 2011.

Ms. Mary Maguire,

Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

RE: REP3546/PH/11

Dear Ms. Maguire,

| have been asked by Mr. Phil Hogan, T.D., Minister for the Environment, Community and
Local Government, to refer again to your recent letter in connection with a flat rate water
charge.

The Programme for Government provides for the introduction of a fair funding model to
deliver clean and reliable drinking water. The objective is to move to a charging system
based on usage above a free allowance. My Department is currently preparing a strategy
to implement these proposals and, subject to Government approval, it is envisaged that the
installation of meters will commence in 2012.

| trust that this addresses your query.

Yours sincerely,

MEddie Kiernan,
Private Secretary
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